
 

Letter written to Margaret (Maggie) 
Corell Graham from her brother Oscar 
Corell. Oscar was around 11 years old 
at this time. WR and Maggie Graham 
moved their family from Tazewell to 
Loudoun in early 1904.


Benbow Va


November 4, 1904


My dear sister,


I thought I would write you a few lines 
to let you know that we are all well 
today. How are you all and how do 
you like Loudoun? Do you like 
Loudoun better than Tazewell? When 
are you all coming here next? Love all.



And if you do not come out which I 
hope you will, I will hope for this time. 
With love to all. Write soon.


Your brother, Oscar Corell


